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Working together for a successful future 

Friday 25th April 2025 

Dear families,  

Welcome back! We hope you all enjoyed your Easter break and the children are ready for their 

summer term. The medium-term plan for this half of the Summer Term is ready for you to look at.  

Our learning theme is ‘Giants’, it is science-based and will focus upon plants and growing.  Please 

encourage your child to discuss what they have been learning each week.  

Our PE is timetabled for Tuesday and Thursday afternoons.  Lessons will cover ball games and kwik 

cricket. Please remember to send your child into school wearing their PE kit on both these days.  

 

PPA sessions are now on a Wednesday morning, children will be going Out and About with Mrs Johnson 

or enjoying Music, library or Design Technology. Please refer to Compass to know if your child is going 

Out and About.  

 

Book bags need to be in school every day, but please hand any notes to the office or class staff as 

bags will not be checked daily.  

Please continue to listen to your child read at home and note this reading in the comments book.  Our 

maths homework ‘challenge’ books will need to be handed in each Wednesday please.  

 

Thank you as always for your continued support 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Edmonds, Miss K Stone, Miss Crockford and the Year 1 team 

 


